
 
Monday Memo  n April 24, 2017 
 
 

April 26:   Joe Selden Retirement Celebration, 4 p.m., Carnegie Lobby 
May 6:   Undergraduate Commencement, Noon, Bryce Jordan Center 
May 6:   Post-Commencement Reception, 2 p.m., Pegula Ice Arena 
May 7:   Graduate Commencement, 6:30 p.m., Bryce Jordan Center 
May 11:   Bart Richards Award for Media Criticism, 5:30 p.m., National Press Club 
June 1-3:  Keystone Multimedia Workshop 
 
Announcements 

The April Faculty Senate newsletter is available at http://senate.psu.edu/senators/newsletters/. 
 

David Folkenflik, the media correspondent for NPR, has earned the Bart Richards Award for Media Criticism. 
He is being recognized for his work in 2016 that addressed the challenges, achievements and failures of the news 
media during the year. The award will be presented May 11 at the National Press Club in Washington, D.C. 
 
The Institute for Information Policy’s next workshop, “Digital Inequalities and Discrimination in the Big Data 
Era,” will be held on May 25 prior to the International Communication Association meeting. The event is co-
sponsored with the Pacific Information and Communication Technology for Development Collaborative at the 
University of Hawaii, Manoa. A preliminary program is available at http://comm.psu.edu/research/centers/iip 
 
Faculty & Staff News 

Russell Frank wrote an opinion piece, “Why Bill O’Reilly Got What He Deserved,” for Fortune. 
 
Bob Richards was quoted on CNN.com in a story about free speech wars on college campuses. 
 
Alumni  

Mike Gogel (’02 Tel) is senior media services coordinator at Met Life Stadium. 
 
Emily Gold (’11 Journ) is a technology reporter for POLITICO. 
 
Emi Gugold (’16 Ad/PR) is a content strategist for Odyssey Media Group. 
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